
 
 

    August 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Welcome back to the 2020-2021 school year! I hope you had a wonderful summer and are 
ready for the challenges and excitement of the new school year.  As your new principal, I am 
excited and honored to be a part of the Wingate Oaks family.  It will definitely be an opening like 
no other!   Working together, we can accomplish any goal that we set our mind to.   Our 
challenge remains for every learner to succeed as we collectively strive to foster a high-quality 
education.  We are all in this together!     

 
This year we are celebrating with the theme, “In a world where you can be anything, BE KIND!” 
We can’t think of a more appropriate time to look for the good in others; speak only words of 
kindness; and walk with the knowledge that you are never alone.   According to science, being 
kind can help improve your health, reduce anxiety, help you live longer, decrease stress, and is 
good for your heart.  We all need kindness now more than ever! 
 
We have scheduled a time for you to pick-up materials needed for school in a drive-by setting.  
CDC Guidelines are required while on school campus at all times.     

Tuesday, August 18, 2020 
K22 @  12:00pm-1:00pm 
PreK @ 1:00pm-3:00pm 

 
School begins on Wednesday, August 19, 2020.  We will have a Virtual Open House the same 
day at 6:30pm.  Please find Welcome Back to School important information on the back of this 
letter.  We appreciate your patience with the new school procedures to keep all of our learners, 
teachers, and staff safe. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call the school 
at 754-321-6850. 

 
 

In Love and Kindness,  
   

Ms. Julie Gittelman                                                     
Proud Principal                                                            


